
Prayer Shawl Ministry

Our Prayer Shawl Knitters have knitted and presented Prayer Shawls to 
296 individuals since they started knitting in 2010. There was a time during 

Covid that no records were kept, but they kept on knitting. 
Besides prayer shawls, they have knitted many Pocket Prayer Squares to place in 

children’s back packs at the Blessing of the Back Packs. 
This month so far, they have presented 3 prayer shawls to members 

of our community going through difficult times. 

Knitting and presenting Prayer Shawls is a ministry that Blesses each of us.

The next Prayer Shawl Ministry meeting will be on 
Monday, August 19, 2024 at 3 pm 

in the Fireside room. 


